
2ND SOUTH AFRICAN NATIONAL
SHARK CONSERVATION FORUM

You are cordially invited to attend the 2nd South African National
Shark Conservation Forum, to be held during the Southern African

Shark & Ray Symposium in Gansbaai, South Africa.

Priorities in shark management and conservation will be discussed
based on the tasks in the revised 2020 Shark National Plan of Action

and the Shark Biodiversity Management Plan.

This forum provides a platform for engagement and sharing of
information between government agencies and all other stakeholders
actively working to protect sharks and rays, including scientists, MPA
staff, conservation managers, law enforcement officials, the tourism

sector, fisheries, NGO’s and aquaria.

RSVP: http://nationalsharkconservation.rsvpify.com before the 30
October 2021, space is limited.

Refreshments on arrival and lunch will be provided.

Friday, 19 November 2021

09h00 – 13h00

 Panorama Farm, Gansbaai (https://panoramafarm.co.za/)

SOUTHERN AFRICAN 
SHARK & RAY SYMPOSIUM

RSVP HERE

http://nationalsharkconservation.rsvpify.com



